
 

2018 INDIGENOUS LEARNING CENTRE PROFESSIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT SCHOLARSHIP 

The Professional Development Scholarships are available to anyone who wishes to take AFOA 
Canada’s online courses for the Certified Aboriginal Financial Management (CAFM) Program, Certified 
Aboriginal Professional Administrator (CAPA) Program or one of the following in-person programs: 
Certified Indigenous Leadership (CIL) Program or Certified Aboriginal Professional Administrator (CAPA) 
Program. This Scholarship is intended to offset full registration costs for AFOA Canada courses and help 
qualified candidates who do not have the financial resources required to; 

• Pursue the CAFM educational program leading to the CAFM designation; 
• Pursue the CAPA educational program leading to the CAPA designation; 
• Pursue the Certified Indigenous Leaders Program (CIL) leading to a CIL designation; or 

The 2018/2019 Professional Development Scholarship Program has received funding support from the 
NIB Trust Fund to address the impacts of the Indian Residential School System and is consistent with 
the NIB Trust Funds charitable objects. 
 
Scholarship awards allocated must be used for the program of study and the academic year specified on 
the application form 

Who Can Apply:  

• *Applicant MUST be a former residential school attendee or a descendant of a residential school 
attendee (First Nations or Métis) 

• Employed in a financial and/or management position and/or attending school as a full-time student.  
• Reside or work in an Indigenous community/organization. 
• Preference will be given to applicants who demonstrate financial need. 

For more information please email pr@afoa.ca or call 
Toll Free, (866) 722-2362.  You can also fax your applications to 613-722-3467 or courier it or submit it in 

person at the address below: 
 

Indigenous Learning Centre 
c/o AFOA Canada 

301-1066 Somerset Street West 
Ottawa, ON K1Y 4T3 

 
View full details at 

http://afoa.ca/afoaen/ILC_Charity/ILC_Scholarship/en/Indigenous_Learning_Centre/ILC_Bursary_and_S
cholarship/ILC_Scholarship.aspx  

 

Thank you to the *NIB Trust for providing support to the  
2018/2019 Indigenous Learning Centre Professional Development 

Scholarship 
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